
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 
National Secretaries 

Italian Trade Unions Member of UNI Finance 

 
The National Secretariats of the Italian Trade Unions member of UNI Finance, 
denounce the abandonment of the Italian market by Barclays Bank, and the 

disinterest in the destiny of 1,000 workers and their families. 
 

The British Barclays Bank Group had already announced its intention to leave 
this market, but only during the last few weeks the will to abandon the market 

and eventually dismantle all its activities has been concretized, also through 
the transfer of one company branch. 

 
The announcement that nearly half of workforce will follow the “expensive” 

transfer of the company branch does not put the employees at ease, especially 

those whose only perspective is the loss of employment 
 

The Italian financial market must once again face a scenario in which a foreign 
bank appears aggressive, pursuing immediate business growth targets and 

lacking any long-term strategy. 
 

This is what Barclays did, and it was not a long time before the trade union’s 
answer arrived. 

 
At all levels, we are putting emphasis on this unacceptable behavior, a 

behavior that the bank already displayed in Italy in the 80s and again in the 
90s. 

 
Now, the Italian Banking Association (ABI)  must struggle to ensure that the 

Barclays case will be solved in an orderly and positive way, commit to 

safeguard the jobs and verify the actual implementation of the reorganization, 
in order to reinforce the capacity of the sector to manage the situation, using 

all possible tools.  
 

The reaction of the Italian trade unions affiliated at UNI Finance will be 
proportional to the unacceptable attitude of the Management of Barclays. 

 
 
 

Milan, 18th January 2016  
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